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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Mufti This Friday  

We will be having a sponsored mufti on Friday to raise money for beautiful flowering plants to make our school 

look cheerful and cared for.  Your child can come dressed as a flower, a plant, wear flowery/print or bright 

coloured clothes and donations of a £1 per child will be gratefully received and will cover the costs for the plants. 

We have also now managed to plant our school orchard – although it just looks like lots of planted sticks (the 

children have commented!), currently we are hoping that it will start to blossom now spring is on its way. 

 

Children having sleep issues 

Please find this advice sheet we have put on our school website 

http://www.the-grove-primary.devon.sch.uk/web/sleep_information/549195 

 

Lateral Flow testing for all families of school age children 

To get your Lateral Flow Tests at home please use this link.   

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-lateral-flow-testing-for-households-and-bubbles-of-school-pupils-and-staff 
 

PTA School Lottery 

Don’t forget that you can join our PTA school lottery. The lottery has been set up specifically to raise money and 

make a difference for our children! It's a fantastic way to bring Parents, Carers, Teachers and the wider 

community together, in partnership with our school, and at the same time give something back. We hope to raise 

funds that can support and enrich the education of our children - we aim to provide extra resources for the 

children, improve the school environment as well as run extracurricular activities. 

Your support is greatly appreciated and we wish you good luck! 

Yours sincerely 

Emily Rowley PTA Chair 

Help us share our school lottery on social media Here is the link 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/the-grove-school-totnes 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Hilary Priest 
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